4-wheel drive group looking for members

Lake Tahoe Hi-Lo's 4WD Club is having a meet and greet membership drive June 3 from 9am-2pm in the TJ Maxx parking lot in South Lake Tahoe.

The nonprofit promotes family recreation, social activities, enjoyment and protection of natural resources. The group meets the fourth Tuesday of each month at Round Table Pizza at the Y in South Lake Tahoe from 6-8pm. Non-members are welcome.

The meeting is always open to the public as are all of their club outings. Families coming to the Tahoe basin to enjoy "wheeling" in a safe and supportive manner are welcome to participate.